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On October 11th, Bell Creek Intermediate hosted a highly successful Fun Run,
raising funds for student activities and PBIS initiatives. The event was filled with
energy and excitement, as students, staff, and the community came together to
support the school. Through sponsorships and donations, the Fun Run exceeded
its goals, ensuring enhanced student engagement activities and support for the
Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS) program. The funds raised
will directly benefit students, fostering a positive school climate and reinforcing

Bell Creek's commitment to both academic and behavioral excellence. 

SPECIAL THANKS      FUN RUN

On Wednesday, October 16, BCI hosted the 7th Annual Great Pumpkin Auction
for charity, and it was a fantastic evening for both our school and the community.
The event showcased the incredible support we receive from our community for

important causes, helping us raise an impressive $11,710 this year. The funds will
go toward granting wishes for children in the Dayton area through A Special

Wish ~ Dayton. We at BCI are truly grateful to our parents and community for
their continued support of this wonderful cause!

PUMPKIN AUCTION UPDATE

At Bell Creek Intermediate, we are committed to creating a positive, growth-focused
learning environment. This month, we are introducing a concept from the Focus 3

framework called "Controlling Your 20 Square Feet," and it will be a key focus for our
students.

This approach teaches students to take ownership of their actions, decisions, and
attitudes in the space directly around them—their “20 square feet.” By learning to
control their own thoughts and behaviors within this personal space, students can

better navigate challenges, show respect and empathy toward others, and contribute
positively to our school culture.

Throughout the month, we will reinforce this idea with activities and discussions to help
students understand the power of personal responsibility and self-regulation. We
encourage you to talk with your child about how they can take charge of their "20

square feet" at school, at home, and in their community.

FOCUS 3: 20 SQUARE FEET



Picture Re-Make Day
Wednesday, November 6, 2024

For Re-Makes please send originals + $5. 
If students were absent on the previous picture

day, we will take their picture. Please email
jonele.terrell@bss.k12.oh.us for order forms.

Our school is hosting a Follett Book eFair! from
November 6 to November 22, 2024. This is an

online fair only. More information will be provided
on November 5th. 

BCI Veteran’s Day Program 
5th Grade Special Event

Friday, November 8, 2024

Bellbrook Middle School Presents- Oz
November 7-9, 2024

Teacher Professional Development- No School 
 Monday, November 11, 2024

STATE OF THE SCHOOLS PERFORMANCE, 
An Incredible evening unlike any other at

Bellbrook-Sugarcreek Schools. Join us as we
celebrate our 5-Star District Rating, our 5-Star
Students and Staff and of course, our 5-Star

Community. Beginning at 7 p.m. 
Nov. 14 at Bellbrook Middle School.

 Parent Teacher Conference 
Trade Day - No School 

 Monday, November 25, 2024 

              Thanksgiving Break - No School
                  Tues., Nov. 26 - Fri., Nov. 29        

UPCOMING EVENTS


